
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Roger Corke

Address The Cottage,Church Lane,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6BY

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I strongly object to this application - not in my own self interest, because I live in the village 
of Hornton, but because it's wrong in principle. 
 
The impact of this development will fundamentally change the lives of hundreds of people, 
who live in the village of Hanwell. They will no longer live in a village community, they'll live 
in a suburb of Banbury. There's nothing wrong with living in a suburb, of course, but these 
people chose to live in a village, which is a very different community. Why should they have 
that community wrecked simply to allow someone to line their pockets? 
 
And it's not as though you need to build on this last piece of land between Hanwell and 
Banbury. There are plenty of other places on which to build - and developers are building 
houses on them. So please leave this land - and the village of Hanwell - alone.
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